
Guard House Tales from the Vancouver Barracks 

6:30 pm - 7:30 pm, Thursday, 21 January 2016  

at the Marshall House 
Sponsored by the Fort Vancouver National Trust   

Presented by the Vancouver Barracks Military Association 
 

Presented by Major Jefferson Davis, 

USAR Retired 
 

     Guard House Tales from the Vancouver 

Barracks. 
     Since it was established in 1849, 

authorities at the Vancouver Barracks 

needed to detain people for various 

reasons, some justified, some for the 

sake of expediency.  This included 

deserters, Native Americans, 

Confederate sympathizers, criminals, 

and a supposed anarchist.  Learn more 

about sometimes tragic, sometimes 

humorous stories of prisoners at the Vancouver Barracks Guard House. 
 

The presentation will last about 60 minutes, from 6:30 PM to 7:30 PM at the Marshall House, on 

Officer’s Row.  This no admission fee.  The Marshall House is located at, 1301 Officer's Row, 

Vancouver, WA  98661.  To get there from Interstate 5, take Exit 1c.  Head east on Mill Plain Blvd 

to the first light, then go south (right) on Fort Vancouver Way to the traffic circle.  Take the third exit, 

east on Evergreen Blvd to the second parking lot.  To let us know you are coming, please email: 

president@VBMA.us.  For directions to the Marshall House, their phone number is: 360 693-3103. 
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